
 

 

 

 

Northern District Salmon Fishery Board 

Annual Meeting of Qualified Proprietors 

29th September 2015, 2.00pm, Bettyhill Hotel, Bettyhill 

The following matters will be considered: 

- The Audited Accounts  

- The Annual report  

This meeting is open to the public.  
It would be helpful in planning seating etc. if you contact Alexa MacAuslan, Clerk to the Board at:  

The Firs, Berriedale, Caithness, KW7 6HD or ndsfbclerk@gmail.com if you are interested in 
attending.  

The agenda for the meeting can be viewed at northern.dsfb.org.uk/ 

 

 

Northern District Salmon Fishery Board 

Board Meeting 

29th September 2015, 2.30pm, Bettyhill Hotel, Bettyhill 

This meeting is open to the public.  
It would be helpful in planning seating etc. if you contact Alexa MacAuslan, Clerk to the Board at:  

The Firs, Berriedale, Caithness, KW7 6HD or ndsfbclerk@gmail.com if you are interested in 
attending.  

The agenda for the meeting can be viewed at northern.dsfb.org.uk/ 

 

 

ndsfbclerk@gmail.com%20
ndsfbclerk@gmail.com%20

